
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The Morrill County Board of Equalization will

hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 13, 2023 at 7:45 a.m. in the County Commissioners room regarding exemption applications on the following vehicles which are tax exempt pursuant to Section 77-202

of the Nebraska Revised Statutes.

Bayard Church of Christ
2009 Chevy Van 
VIN# 1GAHG39K091160593
Loretta McCoy,

Morrill County Treasurer
